
 
UNIVERSITY OF HEALTH SCIENCES LAHORE 

  

POSTGRADUATE ADMISSIONS (On-Campus) 

Session 2019-2020 

 

Call for Interview  
 

The University of Health Sciences (UHS), Lahore, shall conduct the interviews, earlier 

postponed because of the Covid-19 lockdown, for admission to on-campus postgraduate 

teaching programmes, in the first week of September, 2020. All eligible applicants are 

required to appear in person for the interview according to the schedule available on UHS 

website (www.uhs.edu.pk). 

 

In this regard, the advertisements published in daily Jang, The Dawn, etc., on July 03, 

2020 (SPL#809), and July 16, 2020 (SPL#856), are hereby withdrawn. 

 
 

REGISTRAR  
University of Health Sciences,  

Khayaban-e-Jamia Punjab, Lahore-54600 
     Email: info@uhs.edu.pk 

http://www.uhs.edu.pk/

